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I am opposed to this bill because it will not solve the root problem.  State, city and 

county zoning laws created this housing crisis.  All this will be is an excuse to add a 

wealth tax, I.E sales tax. Oregonians already pay enough in taxes and it is 

squandered every year.  We are the 5th most expensive state to live in. Do 

something about the cost it takes to run and live in  Oregon before taking from the 

participating employed public.  


